
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Take as you need, give as you can 
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Dear Becky and all volunteers at York Scrubs, 

We would like to say a big “thank you” for the amazing 100 face coverings delivered to The Collective 

Sharehouse this week. 

We’d like to thank especially all the York Scrubs volunteers whose time and skills have made this happen ! 

The face coverings will support families in Scarcroft Primary School and the surrounding community, along 

with the food and household goods items we have to share over the coming weeks. 

We are extremely grateful for your generosity. 

Best wishes 

All the Volunteers at The Collective Sharehouse 

 

 
 

 

 

 


